
1080 K C  1000 W
WESTERN NEW YORK BROADCASTING CO.
KENMORE 17, NEW YORK PHONE AMHERST 1161

May 1, 1948

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D.#2
Walnutort, Pa.

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of April 18, 1943

reporting reception of WXRA from 6:22 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.

E.S.T. on 1080 kilocycles. Your letter is sufficient

to indicate to us that our signal is doing all right,

and that you have correctly logged the prgram material

featured at that time

We are glad to know that our signal is doing

so well and we hope that you will continue to listen

to WXRA.
Very truly yours,

WESTERN NEW YORK BROADCAING CO.

try
Edwin R.Sanders

Technical Director


